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Lou Mansolillo

From: david watson <watoes@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 11:24 AM
To: House Corporations Committee
Subject: Testimony in support of H-7015 as drafted

Dear sir , i am a licensed electrician in our state and I completely agree with our licensing law. I, as well as all 
other electricians in this state, have worked years to achieve the license and qualifications to be a safe and 
experienced electrician.  Circumventing this process could put our citizens at risk because of negligence and 
inexperience in our field .  Please please please pass H-7015 we all depend on this.   
           Respectfully,  Dave Watson ( lifetime resident of R.I.) 


